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The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish minis-
tries:  
 
We thank the parish staff for their planning and participation 
in the Mass with Bishop Loverde and the installation of 
Father Tom as Pastor. A special thanks to the Facility staff, 
office staff, music ministry, liturgical ministers, altar serv-
ers, Parish Advisory Council, St. Joseph School admin-
istration and faculty, ushers, etc. We also thank the parish-
ioners who participated in this Mass. May the Lord continue to 
bless all the parishioners! 
 
We thank the music ministry of the parish for their planning 
and participation in the All Souls – Night of Remembrance 
para-liturgical service. We also thank the parishioners who 
participated in this evening of Eucharistic Adoration, prayer, 
and reflection. “May the souls of all the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace.” 
 
We thank the parents and Godparents of our youth of the 
parish who attend Catechesis meetings on the Sacrament of 
Baptism. Be assured of our prayers and support as you journey 
with your child on their faith journey. We extend a special 
thanks to the Catechists of the Parish Baptismal program. 
We are grateful to you for sharing your time and talents with 
the parish. 
 

 

HOMEBOUND OUTREACH 
For information regarding this ministry, please 
contact: Mrs. Sherry Herauf at 703-880-4300 x4343. 

St. Joseph School  
 

 

St. Joseph School is seeking a Learning Resource teacher. 
Interested candidates should send a letter of interest and 
resumé to Mrs. Cindi Conroy, Principal or 
cconroy@sjschoolva.org. 
 

St. Joseph School Extended Day program is seeking part-
time aides for the afternoon program (3:00-6:00PM). Must 
be compliant in the Child Protection Program. If interested 
email resume and letter of interest to: Mrs. Jennifer 
Applegate, Director of Extended Day at 
j.applegate@sjschoolva.org. 
 
 

Coming Soon 
Discover Catholic Schools  

St. Joseph School Open House 
November 15, 2016 

Parish Hall 
9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

 

Please contact Mrs. Mary Lewis, Admissions Coordinator at 
mlewis@sjschoolva.org for more information. 
 

 
 
 
In Bap�Ÿsm we are reborn as children of God, made 
members of His Church, and heirs to the Kingdom of Heaven. 
With this in mind, we welcome this child of God who was 
baptized Nov. 6, 2016:  
 
Claire Rita Cassara daughter of Joseph & Casey; 
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THE YOUTH MINISTRY CORNER  
“Revolving Our Lives Around Christ” 

 
Youth Ministry: If you want to learn about upcoming 
events, registration, or view photos of the ministry, please 
log on to the church website (www.sjcherndon.org) under 
the faith formation tab.  
 
If you want to be placed on our contact list, please email 
Mr. David Bristow, Director of Youth Ministry, at 
d.bristow@sjcherndon.org.    
 

 

  

 
 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

Two of our classes have grown so large that they need to be 
split! We need two additional Catechists (CCD Teachers) for 
the following grades and times. Each Catechist will be as-
signed an Assistant Catechist for support and the Director will 
teach you everything you need to know and be with you every 
step of the way to help. For more information call Mr. Reyes 
Ruiz at (703) 880-4332, email at rruiz@sjcherndon.org.  
 
Sunday 1:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
First Holy Communion Catechist 
High School Grades (must speak Spanish) 
 
Tuesday 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
First Holy Communion Catechist (3rd & 4th Graders) 
 
 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 

 
On Thanksgiving Day Weekend, November (Sat.) 26th and 
(Sun.) 27th, there will not be any catechism classes held. How-
ever, there will be classes held the Monday and Tuesday after 
Thanksgiving (November 28th & 29th).  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Religious Christmas cards are available for purchase after all 
Masses the weekend of November 19-20 by the Knights of 
Columbus to raise money for our Parish scholarship and local 
charities. Help "Keep Christ in Christmas" by sending religious 
cards - an evangelization message from you! Cards will be 
available for immediate pickup and orders delivered at subse-
quent weekend masses. If you have any questions contact Jeff 
Sander at kofc.sander@verizon.net. 

Thanksgiving Day Mass is scheduled for 9:00 a.m.  (there 
will be no 6:30 or 8:00 a.m. Masses, so that we all offer 
Thanks to God in a larger community setting.)  We all have so 
much to be thankful for, for family, friends, and food, as well 
as for the countless other blessings God has given us. So 
please, feel free to bring something from your Thanksgiving 
table to be blessed. I’ve seen salt and pepper, rolls, desserts or 
wine brought forth. Tables will be near the sanctuary and after 
the homily the friars will bless the food. Don’t forget to take 
your food home after Mass and share the blessing with your 
family.  

THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

The Men’s Society monthly meeting will feature a talk and 
video on the "Acts of the Apostles", which will be followed by 
a round table discussion. All men of the parish are invited to 
Room 214 on Thursday, November 17 at 7:30 to participate. 

Mark Your Calendars! St. Joseph Ladies’ Society - Our 
next Ladies’ Society meeting is November 17th at 7:30 p.m. in 
rooms 212-213. All ladies of the parish are invited and 
encouraged to attend. This will be a fun meeting! Fellowship 
and Refreshments served. We will be making Christmas cards 
to send to the Homebound of St. Joseph Parish. Also, we will 
have a wrap-up of our successful Craft Fair! Before our 
meeting at 7:00 p.m. we will be packing Backpack lunches for 
area students in need of food for the weekend. Volunteers are 
always needed. 

THE YOUTH MINISTRY CORNER  
“Revolving Our Lives Around Christ” 

 
Youth Ministry: If you want to learn about upcoming 
events, registration, or view photos of the ministry, please 
log on to the church website (www.sjcherndon.org) under 
the faith formation tab.  
 
If you want to be placed on our contact list, please email 
Mr. David Bristow, Director of Youth Ministry, at 
d.bristow@sjcherndon.org.    
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St. Joseph’s Catholic Church Parish Advisory Council 
(PAC)  EXSUM 

Thursday October 20, 2016 
 

In attendance:  Fr. Tom, Mark Overberg (Chairperson), Greg 
Bengzon, Marylou Bergeron, Jim Nash, Tom Reilly, Frank 
Bowen (Vice Chairperson), Cheryl Wilson, Jeanne Nappier, 
Tisha Hilliard (Secretary). 
 

Absent:  Patty Navarro, Terry McNulty, Cindi Conroy 
-------------------- 
Welcome, Opening Prayer - Fr. Tom 
 

Professional development:  Jeanne Nappier, 
               Office Manager 
 

Supervises scheduling for over 5,000 events a year, including 
34 funerals, 39 weddings last year. Events are booked in the 
order of 1) ministries 2) organizations (Knights of Columbus, 
boy scouts, girl scouts, etc.) 3) other meetings, etc.  All school 
events are entered in July. Parish school and meeting rooms 
are closed during the month of July for maintenance.   
Parish members get a member rate for the rental of the Parish 
Hall.  Non – Parish member rate is still lower than what it 
would be at some of the local hotels.  
 
Updates on previous agenda items 
 
PAC webpage.  New content is on the webpage, including 
charter, bios and photos.  Parish website is under renovation to 
look similar to the SJS website: more pictures and links.  
   
PAC emails. Only one: a request to join the SJPBN LinkedIn 
site.  Fr. Tom will research.  
 
PAC bulletin content. A list of projected columns for subjects 
the parish would like information on will be forwarded to Fr. 
Tom, and he or the staff will write them.  
 
Review of continuing topics of discussion 
 
 

PAC bulletin board at the back of church: Completed, simple 
and needs a new PAC list. 
 

Pancake Breakfast, October 23.  After morning Masses in the 
Parish Hall. Price is a free will offering. Parish and school 
staff, Knights of Columbus, Cub Scouts are volunteering. PAC 
members attend to meet parishioners.   
 

New Ciboria and Communion Cups.  The stackable ciboria 
have been replated.  New tall ciboria for Presentation of the 
Gifts during Mass have been ordered.  
 

Communion under both species. Initial plans are being devel-
oped to "test" this at the Saturday 5:00 pm Mass.  After the 
test, this may be expanded to all Masses, including weekday 
Masses. This Mass was chosen because of the size and no con-
flicts with a following Mass. Will need 8 additional Eucharis-
tic Ministers at each weekend Mass. Need to recruit and train 
new EMs. Brother James will lead a task force to develop 
guidelines and when to begin.  
◄ 

Parish Advisory Council Exsum cont’d… 
 
New discussion areas – limited time  
St. Joseph Night of Remembrance Service: November 2 at 
7pm for the families of parishioners who have passed away 
this year and last year.  
 
Draft PAC yearly goals and Faith Direct/Offertory program 
will sent to PAC by email. 
 
Advent/Christmas. A set designer is developing a new Nativi-
ty scene backdrop. 
 
Upcoming events 
Bishop Loverde celebrating Mass for Fr. Tom’s Installation – 
Sunday October 30 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Beginning November 12, 2016 Brother James and Jason will 
join us every other weekend, they will be Ordained to the Di-
aconate on November 5, 2016. Their priestly ordination is 
scheduled for June 10, 2017. 
 
Closing Prayer 

 

St. Joseph Men’s Society - In need of a weekly spiritual 
battery charge? Join our Tuesday Morning Prayer Hour, 
held every Tuesday, at 7:00-8:00AM in Room 210. We begin 
with a group prayer, readings from the Magnificat, a short 
analysis of next week's Gospel, and then a roundtable discus-
sion. Every Tuesday, throughout the year, the opportunity to 
join other men of the parish to "Put the family in the hands of 
the Father" is there for the asking. 
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Consider coordinating for 2017 Arts & Craft Fair.   
 
Please prayerfully consider volunteering so that The Ladies’ 
Society can continue their mission for St. Joseph Church. 
 
Contact Mary Kirby at 703-855-3294 or 
kirbym59@gmail.com 

We are excited to announce that our parish has subscribed to a 
dynamic new online platform called FORMED. Every parish-
ioner will have 24/7 access to the best Catholic content on any 
device, including your computer, smartphone and tablet with 
internet access. 
 
Here’s how easy it is to get FORMED:  
 
Go to www.FORMED.org. 
You should see the registration box for parishioners.  
Type in the parish code: VD4DT2 
Now set up a username and a password.  
Now you are all set to use all the great programs on 
FORMED.org anytime by simply logging in. 

8th Grade High School Placement Test for Catholic High 
Schools in the Diocese of Arlington 
 
Test Date:  Saturday, December 3, 2016 
       (Snow Date - December 10, 2016) 
 
Test Sites:  Bishop Ireton High School, Alexandria 
       Bishop O’Connell High School, Arlington 
       Paul VI High School, Fairfax 
       Pope John Paul the Great High School, Dumfries 
 
Test Time:  8:30 a.m. - 12 Noon   FEE: $35.00 
 
Eligible Students:  Any 8th grader attending public school, 
non-Catholic private schools or Catholic schools outside the 
Arlington Diocese. 
 
Requirements:  Students must fill out a High School Placement 
Registration Form (available under School Forms at 
http:www.arlingtondiocese.org/catholicschools/parents.php. 
The registration form must be submitted to the test site no later 
than Friday, December 2, 2016. The $35.00 fee should accom-
pany the form. 
 
Should you not be able to make the above date, there is one 
testing date available: 
 
January 7th or snow date: January 14th. 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Sunday, November 13 
Second Collection: Retired Fund for the Religious  
PTO Donut Sunday (HALL C) 
10:00 a.m. -   Preschool CCD (SCH) 
1:00 p.m.   -   Spanish Coord. Mtg. (Rm. 212) 
1:30 p.m.   -   Parents’ Mtg. - 1st Penance [Spanish] (HALL C) 
1:30 p.m.   -   Religious Education Classes (CCD) [Spanish] (SCH)  
5:00 p.m.   - Prayer Group [Spanish] (Rms. 212– 216) 
6:00 p.m.   - Youth Group (HALL C) 
6:45 p.m.   -   Great Adventure Bible Series Bible Timeline (Rm. 210) 
7:30 p.m.  - Adults Only BB (GYM) 
Monday, November 14 
10:00 a.m. -   Mom’s Bible Study (Rms. 216-217) 
7:00 p.m.  -    Religious Education Classes (CCD) Grades 5-8 (SCH) 
7:00 p.m.  -    Choir Rehearsal [Spanish] (CH) 
7:00 p.m.  -    Great Adventure Bible Series Bible Timeline (Rm. 208) 
Tuesday,  November 15 
7:00 a.m.   -    St. Joseph Men’s Prayer Group (Rm. 210) 
9:00 a.m.   -    Little Messengers Co-op (Rms. 214-217) 
9:30 a.m.   -    SJS Open House (HALL B) 
6:00 p.m.   -    CS 913, Den 5 (Rm. 214) 
6:30 p.m.   -    CS 913, Den 2 (Rms. 212-213) 
7:00 p.m.  -    Religious Education Classes (CCD) Grades 5-8 (SCH) 
7:00 p.m.  -    RCIA [Spanish] (Rms. 205, 216-217) 
7:00 p.m.  -    Great Adventure Bible Series Bible Timeline (Rm. 210) 
7:00 p.m.  -    Lector Training (CH) 
9:30 p.m.   -    Men’s BB (GYM) 
Wednesday, November 16 
6:00 p.m.   -   Knights of Columbus Seton Assembly (Rms. 214-215) 
7:00 p.m. -   Eucharistic Adoration (CH) 
7:00 p.m.   -   Youth Group Mtg. (Rm. 206) 
7:00 p.m.   -   RCIA (Rm. 209) 
7:00 p.m.   -   BSA Troop 913 Mtg. (HALL C) 
7:00 p.m.   -   Adult Catechism [Spanish] (Rms. 212-213) 
Thursday,  November 17 
6:00 p.m.   -  Knights of Columbus Council Mtg. (Rms. 216-217) 
6:00 p.m.    -   Nocturnal Adoration Mass (CH 
         Followed by Nocturnal Adoration Dinner (HALL A) 
7:00 p.m.    -    Ladies’ Society Backpack Brigade (Rms. 212-213) 
7:15 p.m.    -    Choir Rehearsal (CH) 
7:30 p.m.    -    Ladies’ Society Mtg. (Rms. 212-213) 
7:30 p.m.    -    Men’s Society Mtg. (Rms. 214-215) 
Friday, November 18 
9:00 a.m. -  Great Adventure Bible Series [Revelations] (Rm. 208) 
9:30 a.m.    -    School Mass (CH) 
6:15 p.m.    -    Adult Bible Study (Rm. 205) 
9:30 p.m.    -    Men’s BB II (GYM) 
Saturday, November 19 
9:00 am.   -     Legion of Mary [Spanish] (Rm. 214) 
9:00 a.m.   -     Religious Education Classes (CCD) Grades K-4 (SCH) 
3:30 p.m. -    Confessions (CH) 
 

Collection:  The weekend of October 30th 
 
Offertory  $ 21,190 plus Faith Direct $13,804 
Second Collection: Archdiocese for The Military Services 
                    $ 8,332 
All Saints Holy Day 
        $ 4,467        
 
Thank you for your continued support and kind 
generosity to our parish and for supporting the Diocesan 
collections. 


